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12th December 2014
English
This week in English we will be doing some Christmas activities and planning our class assembly for January. Have you written a Christmas list yet? Do you send Christmas cards? Why not offer to write a shopping list for Christmas dinner?
Maths
We will focus on mental maths skills this week and we will also be doing some more maths investigations. We have been putting our maths to good use by helping to organise the Christmas party and we will also be looking back at our counting targets.
Topic
We will be looking at the Christmas story and making Christingles. In art there will be lots of glitter!

This is an exciting week at Park Grove – on Monday it is the Christmas Party. Don’t forget your outfit and party food.
On Friday the children may bring in a toy to play with and please remember we finish at 2.30pm.

Have a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to seeing everyone again on Tuesday 6th January.
Our Topic next term is Winter Wonderland – have a look on our website for the overview of the topic and see what is in store...

Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
